
Summer Term Nursery

Teachers 

Network Meeting 

 

 
Are you the nursery teacher in your school? Would you like 

the opportunity to speak to and network with other 

nursery teachers in Barnet?  

Moss Hall Nursery School next Nursery Teacher’s Network 

Meeting is Thursday 9th May 4-5pm 

If you would like to join us please email 

smcdermott@mosshallnursery.barnet.sch.uk  

 or call 0208 4452518. 

If you have any questions about the event please call the 

nursery and speak to Sian McDermott, Deputy Head Teacher. 
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